

Butcher Family Prayer Letter



Praise Reports

- God has blessed in many of our meetings and we have truly seen personal revival in hearts of Christians.
- Dee has needed some dental work for some time and we are thankful that need has been met. God is always faithful to His children.

Prayer Request

- Please pray for us as we travel and spread the good news of Jesus. Pray that we will always stay close to the Lord and be filled with the Spirit!
- Pray for true revival to happen in our country and around the world. We have seen God move greatly in our services and desire to see that continue.
- Pray that God would keep His hand or our family and He would be honored in everything we do!

Sending Church - Faith Baptist Germanton, NC

Pastor Kenny Heath

Contact Us

(336)978-3196

1534 Mountain View Rd King, NC 27021 JesseandDeeButcher@gmail.com Dear Ministry Partners,

It's hard to believe that tomorrow will be the first day of June! We have had a wonderful first half of the year and we're excited to see what God has in store for the rest of the year. We have been busy in revivals, homecomings, singings, and many other services since our last letter. We just returned from Emporia VA and have recently been in services within two-three hours from our home. It has been a great time being local but we are excited about traveling out west soon. We leave the end of June for services in TX and OK. Please pray for safety and for God to use our family for His glory and for the cause of Christ to be strengthened. We'll be gone for five weeks on this trip. I am reminded that God has called all of us to different areas and different jobs but all of it should be done for the glory of God! May we all strive to live that daily in our lives. Thank you for your prayers and support to our family and the ministry that God has called us to do! We look forward to seeing many of you in this next year.

We love you!

Jesse, Dee, Lane, Dylan, and Emerson Rose Butcher

March 2023